
    

 
 

 

 

 

 

  IMPORTANT DATES 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

 

 

NOTE DATE CHANGE: 

March 30th – April 3rd 

Closed for 

Spring Break 

 

November 15th   

2nd Trimester Tuition is 

due to avoid a late fee.  
 

 

November 26th-29th  

Closed for 

Thanksgiving 
 

December 5th-7th  

SEADAC performs The 

Nutcracker 
 

December 14th  

SEADAC will hold non-

company auditions for 

SEADAC’s “Frozen”  
 

December 22nd- 

January 4th  

Closed for Christmas  
 

March 16th-19th  

Recital Photo Week  
 

May 15th-16th  

Please reserve these 

dates for the Dress 

Rehearsal and Recital 

at the Dothan Civic 

Center!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

STAY CONNECTED… 

 

Visit our website at  

www.dothanschoolofdance.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DSD Closed  

November 26-29 for 

Thanksgiving Holidays  

OCTOBER’S  

STUDENT OF 

THE MONTH 
 

 

 

A Note on Attendance: 
  

All classes are about to begin there their recital 

dance.  It is crucial that students attend classes 

regularly.   It is almost impossible for teachers to 

create choreography and for students to learn 

where their places are when they are not in 

attendance.  It is also difficult for the little ones 

to remember their choreography from week to 

week, especially if they are absent. For these 

reasons, we kindly ask that you please make 

every effort to have your child attend all classes 

consistently!  Thank you! 
  

 

 

2nd 
Trimester’s 

Tuition 
(Nov, Dec, Jan)  

 

Due  
Nov. 1st & 
late after 
the 15th 

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT 
 

November 2014 
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WHAT’S HAPPENING AT November 2014 

 

To All Creative Movement & 
Kindergarten Classes:  It is very 

important that your dancer has the 
“Righty Red & Lefty Blue” Anklets & 

Bracelets for their class in order to 
progress.  Please pick them up now!   

 

 
 
 

All Tap Students must wear tap shoes for 

class.  In order for the tap students to 

learn the sounds properly… all students 

are required to have tap shoes to begin 

learning their recital dance.  Recital 

dances are starting November 1st.  Thanks! 

 


